
From: Christopher E. Jackson 

Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2019 11:12 AM PST 

nick.duvally@fire.lacounty.gov 

Mindala Wilcox 

To: 

CC: 

Subject: Re: IBEC/Proposed NBA Arena: Fire Department Comment Clarification Request 

Good day Chiet: 

I wanted to personally email you and thank you in advance for helping the City navigate this 
c1itical issue that will positively affect the lives of millions. We look forward to hearing from 
you as soon as possible. 

Mr. Christopher E. Jackson, Sr. 
City of Inglewood 
Director - Economic and Community Development Department 
Economic Development. Planning. Building Safety. Code Enforcement 
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On Mar 1, 2019, at 11:13 AM, Mind.ala Wilcox <mwikox:(i;citvofinv:levvood.on:> wrote: 

Good day Chief Duvally, 

I am writing in follow-up to our meeting on February 6 at Inglewood City Hall with Chris Jackson and 
Jim Bailey regarding the proposed Clipper's NBA Arena. As discussed, the attached correspondence 
was received from the Fire Department, which included the following statement regarding the 
proposed arena: 

"A Development of this scale has the potential to significantfv impact service demand5 by increasing 
the call volume for incidents requiringfire department services (i.e., Fire, EMS~ vehicular accidents, 
etc.) thereby placing a heavier burden on existing resources and potentially affecting response times 
in the area. (f additional stqff1ng, equipment, orfacilities become necessary due to the substantial 
growth in the Project Area, funding would have to be negotiated between the City of lngle1rood and 
theLACFD." 

As you know we are currently preparing an environmental analysis of the proposed arena. For 
purposes of our environmental analysis, we request vour clarification on the above text. Specifically, 
does LA County Fire anticipate that a new Fire Station will be needed in the Inglewood vicinity as a 
result of the Clippers Arena being constrncted? This clarification is needed in order for us to complete 
our environmental analysis of the proposed arena. Your attention to this matter is appreciated. Please 
contact me if you have any questions. 

Respectfully, 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 



Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division: One Manchester Boulevard: Inglewood, CA 90301 
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EXCELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENV!RONMENT BEFORE PmNT!NG TH!S EM.AL, 

<mime-attachment> 


